
EAST ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
Sean Gildea, Principal   Logan Elementary School Prek-6  

 

Logan Elementary School: 1154 Jacks Run Road, North Versailles, PA * 412-824-8012, Ext. 3000 * Fax 412-824-6095 * sgildea@eawildcats.net 

August 3, 2015 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Welcome to the “NEW” Logan Elementary School!!! We are excited to start the school year. In order to 

make the transition into Logan as smooth as possible, we are encouraging all students and parents to 

attend one of the scheduled orientations. You are welcome to attend both time slots for your child’s 

grade level. If you choose attend both, there is no need to attend the presentation in the auditorium a 

second time. Feel free to walk around the building as long as you like between the times listed below. 

Orientations for Grades K-4 

Grades 1 and 2: Monday, August 24, 2015 @ 9:00-11:00 a.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. 

Grades 3 and 4: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 @ 9:00-11:00 a.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. 

Grades 1-6: Tuesday, September 1, 2015 @ 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Grade K: Friday, September 4, 2015 @ 1:00-3:00 p.m. 

When arriving for the orientation, please enter through the main door, which is door number 1. Upon 

entering the school, you will be able to pick up your classroom assignments and other pertinent 

information.  Please plan to attend a brief, but important, presentation in the auditorium before you 

begin your walkthrough.   During the presentation, we will discuss Logan Elementary School 

expectations, updated school policies, lunch, transportation, and several other relevant topics.   Please 

be aware that some of our teachers will be in and out of the building preparing their classroom.  We 

respectfully request that you allow them this preparation time, as it is critical for the start of the school 

year, and keep any conversation to a minimum.   

Walk Through for Grades 5 and 6 

Wednesday, August 26, 2015 between 9:00-11:00 and 1:00-3:00 

Tuesday, September 1, 2015 between 6:00-8:00 

**Students in grades 5 -6 do not need to attend a specific orientation. Please come to pick up your 

classroom information and find your classroom.** 

If you cannot attend either of the sessions, your information will be mailed out on Friday, August 28, 
2014. 

Thank you and enjoy the rest of your summer. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Sean Gildea, Principal   Mrs. Angela McEwen, Assistant Principal 


